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Fantastic Football 

This week, Sacred Heart has excelled in football. Both our girls’ and boys’ team attended tournaments and won every 

match. We’re very proud of their achievements and for representing Sacred Heart School. 

  

School Attendance 

Sacred Heart continues to be a school where attendance of 

children is higher than the local average. This is a great 

achievement and a good indicator of how parents value 

their child’s education and how much our children love 

school. Thank you and congratulations to everybody. 

Please can I remind all parents and carers that we will not 

authorise any holidays taken during term time. Our 

Attendance Policy is shared on admission and always 

available on our school website. 

Travelling Cross 

We received a lovely message from Ishe’s parents after Ishe 

took the travelling cross home. 

‘Thank you for giving Ishe the opportunity to bring home the 

Travelling Cross for the night. Ishe was very excited and took 

great care of the cross during his time with it. ‘ 

 

British Science Week 

During British Science Week, the children took part in a 

wide range of science workshops. KS1 focussed on the 5  

senses and how they collect information about our 

environment so our brain can interpret them. Clever! 

 

Class 7 Den Building 
Class 7 spent the afternoon building dens as part of their DT 

and Humanities work. Lots of team work and planning went in 

to the den making and it was a great opportunity for outdoor 

learning. 

 

https://sacredheartschool-gorton.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Attendance-Policy.pdf


                                         

 

                                    Super Stars of the Week      

            
Nursery Gabrielle - Fantastic vocabulary and recall in RE. 

Reception  Angelina - Great listening and applying her 

phonics skills. Jaylene - Very good listening in class. 

Class 1 Layla C - Excellent work on the farm. Layla joined in 

with every task. Vincent – Wonderful memory of lots of 

facts after the farm trip.  

Class 2 Nikodem – Super effort with reading and maths. 

Byron - Wonderful writing. 

Class 3 Amayah - Always showing kindness to her 

classmates.  

Zoe - Fantastic work in her maths assessments.  

Class 4 Dominic – Excellent work on fractions.  

Georgia – Super home learning and tremendous times 

tables knowledge. 

Class 5 Khloe - Thoughtful discussions and answers in RE 

during Lent. Victoria - Diligent work in literacy to improve 

her persuasive piece of writing. 

Class 6 Lana – A wonderful persuasive leaflet about Greece. 

Valentina – An amazing mathematician. 

Class 7 Ifu – Excellent work in literacy and writing an 

outstanding mythical story. Lindi – Brilliant maths work, 

solving area and perimeter. 

Class 8 Vinnie – An excellent attitude to work this week and 

superb efforts.  

Class 9 Ravin – Taking feedback seriously and working 

towards targets. Lola Rai – An amazing sports leader with a 

superb attitude to school life.  

Reading Trophy 
Keep Our Children Safe 

SHOW YOU CARE –STOP AND PARK ELSEWHERE  

 
PLEASE DO NOT STOP OR PARK on Knutsford Road opposite 
the school or outside the school between the hours of 8am 

and 5pm as clearly marked on the yellow signs on either side 
of the road. 

Class Attendance Winners  

CLASS 4 achieved an amazing 99% attendance this week. 

 

Super Reading Awards  

Silver Trophy Winners 
Class 5 for reading 249,129 words and scoring 51 points and 

passing 65 quizzes 

Gold Trophy Winners 
Class 9 for reading 504,698 words and scoring 69.4 points. 

                                                                                                                                                                           
 

Big Lent Walk Update 

Sacred Heart School has already raised £300  for CAFOD 

during Lent. The children have been collectively waking 

over 200km. After Mass on Sunday, the Parish will be 

joining together for the Big Lent Walk. Please try to join in 

and enjoy the community spirit in raising money for those 

in need. Your friends and family can sponsor you and 

donate to this CAFOD fund raising page. 

 

Lunch Menu 27.03.23 to 31.03.23  
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